
 

STAFF REPORT 
 
Title: Age Friendly Cold Lake - August 11, 2020 Delegation  
  
Meeting Date: August 25, 2020  
 

 

Executive Summary: 
At Council’s regular meeting of August 11, 2020, Ms. Diane Stonehocker and Ms. Cathy 
Aust presented Council with a power point presentation on their findings from the Age 
Friendly Cold Lake Comprehensive Action Plan Study. 
 
Background: 
 
 
Alternatives: 
 
 
Recommended Action: 
That Council accept the Age Friendly Cold Lake delegation presentation made at the 
August 11, 2020 regular meeting of Council as information. 
 
Budget Implications (Yes or No): 
No 
 
Submitted by: 
Kevin Nagoya, Chief Administrative Officer 
 


